
MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:    October 23, 2020 

TO:   Mayor  & City Council 
VIA:   Mercy Rushing, City Manager  

FROM:  Cindy Karch, City Secretary             

SUBJECT: Discuss and consider action to solicit bids on city owned property, Lot 2D, 
Blk E, City of Mineola, located on Harris St 
    

 

Background Information: 

This lot was discovered to be owned by the City of Mineola.  An interested party contacted Perdue 
Brandon about putting in a bid for the lot.  However, this lot was not a tax foreclosure.  Similar to 
the lot north of town, this lot was deeded to the city August 11, 1981 by Harry M Jones.  No reason 
for the purchase of the property was noted in the minutes.  The lot was surveyed and there are no 
city utility lines through the property and no plans for such.  Property ID  36835  

 

Recommendation: 

It is recommended that the city place this property for bid.   

Final Disposition: 
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